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Franklin High School
Golden Tornadoes #7314
119 Central Street
Franklin NH 03235

September 30, 2022
Dear Potential Donor,

Thank you for taking your valuable time to read this letter. We are a competition
robotics team based in Franklin New Hampshire. We are a high school age team affiliated
with FIRST Robotics. We are contacting your company regarding donations or sponsorship of
our team. We would be incredibly grateful should you choose to do so, but if you are not
currently in a position to, we understand.

FIRST Robotics is “a sport of the mind” -- students work together to design and build
industrial sized robots under the guidance of experienced mentors. Just like a regular sports
team, robotics has a season, competitions, and awards. Each team is given six weeks to
design and build a robot that is used to compete in the upcoming events. Past competitions
have involved engineering robots that shoot Frisbees, maneuver obstacles, stack totes, throw
balls into a goal, and even pick up and drop off milk crates. This is as close to real world
engineering a high school student can get, and demands much dedication and hard work to
make happen. As part of this program, students also learn to build business plans, budget,
and fundraise independently from the district. They are strongly supported by the school
community, but not in a financial manner. They must do this on their own.

Below are two levels of support we have available:

1. A donation is a monetary gift of any amount or a donation of products or services. We_
are desperately seeking mentors who can share their building and mechanical skills
with our students. Although money is great - food, equipment, or merchandise we
could raffle off as fundraisers or keep to defray team expenses helps more than you
could imagine. Support of any kind is valuable.

2. Corporate sponsorships start at $500 and while these financial donations help bring us
to our budgetary goals of $30,000 a year, it will also directly benefit your company
through advertising your corporate logos.

Donors are asked to provide an image to our team which will be displayed in their team
competition space on banners, on the competition robot itself, and social media. Keep in
mind that First Robotics competitions are viewed in World Wide venues.

Thank you for taking the time to consider donating to our student-run team. With your help,
our team can further their endeavors. First is teaching our children skills they can use for the
rest of their lives that will impact their ability to give back to society in a meaningful way.

Thank you for your kind generosity, time, and support,

Pierre Guillotte, Student Captain & Matt Nason, Student Co-Captain
Team 7314 Franklin High School
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Should you choose to make a donation please submit by mail to:

Franklin High School

Attn: Robotics #7314

119 Central Street

Franklin NH 03235

Donations can also be picked up in person by one of our mentors or student co-captains.
Please reach out by email to kacinason@gmail.com or contact Kaci Nason, Mentor at 603-491-
5614 should you have any questions.

Please also complete the following information to make sure our records are updated and
include a copy of the logo you would like us to display.

Name of Donor:

Name of Contact Person:

Donation Amount:

Best way to contact you in the future:
Email Address:
Phone Number:

Mailing Address:



